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REVISED LETTER 
 
To all PAHF National Associations       September 2nd , 2013 
           via email 
Subject:  Pan American Hockey Federation Congress 2013 Update  
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
 
At the upcoming Congress in Mendoza, Argentina there will be elections for the PAHF board and the 
appointment of committee members. Thank you to those national associations who have sent in 
nominations. Due to inadvertent errors the previous list of nominations has been amended.   This is 
the updated and final list of nominations. 
 
The following are the nominations received are (in alphabetical order): 
 
President  Mr. Alberto Budeisky  ARG 
   Mr. Rene Granat   VEN 
 
Treasurer  Mr. Derek Sandison  CAN 
 
Board members Mr. Alberto Budeisky  ARG  (if not elected President) 
   Mr. Gianni Delucchi  PER 

Mr. Hector Motta Rios  PUR 
   Mr. Herberth Lovo ESA 
   Ms. Nicole Grant  JAM 
   Mr. Walter Kramer  CHI 
    
 
Committee members will be appointed by the newly elected Board. 
 
 
Please also note that the PAHF Forum will be conducted on the same day as the Congress and will 
have presentations from the FIH and others about good governance.  This will be very important for 
the sport of hockey which will be working closely with the FIH in keeping us on the Olympic program 
in the foreseeable future. 
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We look forward to your participation at the Congress in Mendoza. 
 
With kindest regards, 

 
Aaron Sher 
Honorary Secretary General PAHF 
 

cc. PAHF Board of Directors and Committee Chairpersons 


